
From' Redacted 

Sent: 6/30/2010 6:04:10 PM 
To: 'jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov' (jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Nwamu, Chonda (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJN3); 

'sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov' (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'jaqueline.clay@cpuc.ca.gov' (jaqueline.clay@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov' (jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Jason - we would be happy to meet with you and Commissioner Ryan to discuss our SmartMeter 
customer outreach. I will work with our regulatory relations team to schedule the meeting. 

Kate 

From: Reiqer, J. Jason <jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh <sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov>; Chan, Jovita 
<jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Clay, Jacqueline <jaqueline.clay@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Sent: Wed Jun 30 13:13:43 2010 
Subject: 

|V|Si Redacted 

I'm writing on behave of Public Utilities Commissioner Nancy Ryan to ask if you are available in the first 
half of July to come talk to us for about an hour. We are very eager to hear about PG&E's Smart Meter 
outreach efforts: the who, what, where, when, and why of it all. We are looking forward to hearing 
from PG&E. Please don't hesitate to call or email with questions and please let me know if you think I 
should direct my request to someone else. 

J. Jason Reiger 

Advisor to Commissioner Nancy Ryan 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue - San Francisco, CA 94102 

Office: 415-355-5596 
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